
     
 

 

Lingey House Primary 

and Nursery School 

Newsletter 6 – 13th October 2023  

(sent 16/10/23)  
Football Updates 
Year 5/6 Cluster Event 

On Thursday 13th October, we entered 2 teams in our first  

5/6 Football Cluster event at Heworth Grange. We had 

two teams that won lots of games with one team being 

the eventual group winners. 

 

 

 

 

Development Cup Squad  

On Thursday 13th October, we hosted the Development 

Cup group stage. We played matches against White 

Mere and Brandling and won both games 3 -1. We are 

now through to the Development Cup Final at 

Colegate on Thursday 20th October.  
 

Parent Consultations 
Parent Consultations will take place next week via 

telephone. This is an opportunity to see how your child 

has settled into their new class and find out how they 

are doing. Please book your appointment via Arbor. 

Booking will close at 3pm on the day before each 

class’ consultation day. 

 

YRA – Thursday 26th October 

YRB – Wednesday 25th October 

Y1A&B - Wednesday 25th October 

Y2A&B – Tuesday 24th October 

Y3A&B - Thursday 26th October  

Y4A - Wednesday 25th October 

Y4B – Monday 23rd October 

Y5A - Thursday 26th October 

Y5B - Monday 23rd October 

Y6A&B - Thursday 26th October 

 

Nursery consultations will take place after half term - 

date to be confirmed. 

SEND Reviews 
During parent consultations, your 

child's suggested new SEND Support 

Plan will be shared with you. This is a 

draft plan and is open to discussion 

and consultation. If you agree with 

the targets given and are happy for 

the plan to be put in place, please 

share this with your child's class 

teacher. Two printed copies will be 

sent home, one for you to keep and 

one to be signed and returned to 

school. 

 

If you would like to edit or discuss the 

targets suggested for your child, 

please request an additional ap-

pointment with your child's class 

teacher or the SENDCo by contact-

ing school or emailing send@lin-

geyhouse.org 



     
 

Opal – Hello Yellow day 
 

Our children’s mental health matters!  

This week we celebrated Hello Yellow 

Day and Lingey House Primary School showed young people 

everywhere that we are with them; that they deserve to get mental 

health support whenever they need it!  So, to support this we all wore 

yellow… and we looked AMAZING!!  

 

So why are we including this in our Opal newsletter you ask. Well! What’s 

better for a child’s mental health than going outside and just playing? 

 

 

 Opal creates magical environments to 

explore freely.  

 

 

It allows us to just get out there, get 

physical and burn off some steam.  

 

 

If you want to, it also gives you the 

opportunity to find a quiet space 

to just chill out and relax.  

 

 

 

Through Opal, we can get 

creative: sing, dance, build and make friendships that last a 

lifetime! 

 

 

 

 

 

Through Opal we can play.  

Our children can play in a 

safe, judgement free zone 

without the stress of the 

outside world. We love 

Opal and through this we 

are consistently supporting 

every child’s mental health.  

 

 

 

 

 



     
 

Christmas Support  
We understand at this time of year everyone may be struggling and we 

would like to offer our support in any way possible. We are working 

closely with local organisations and charities, which may be able to 

support your family, during the winter months, including Christmas 

support. 

Please see Hannah, our Family Support Worker, by Friday 27th October 

to have a confidential discussion if you require Christmas Support.  

 

 

123 Magic  
Is a parenting programme which is delivered by the Early Help 

Service, within Gateshead Council. It offers support to parents and 

carers to positively manage your child’s behaviours, feelings and 

emotions. They can also offer support with routines and boundaries, 

giving tools and strategies, to effectively manage behaviour. They 

offer informal two-hour sessions, which can either be held over 

TEAMS or face to face. Please see our Family Support Worker Hannah, to be sign posted.  

 
 

Coffee Mornings with Hannah and Carla

 
 

 



     
 

Community Fun 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your 

continued support and 

cooperation.  

 

If you have any concerns 

or queries, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me on 

0191 4381287 

or via email at: 

office@lingeyhouse.org 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Chloe Wilkinson  

(Headteacher) 

 
 

mailto:office@lingeyhouse.org


     
 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Each week, the 

class with the best 

attendance will 

have an extra 10 

minutes of playtime.  

 

If any class has 100% 

attendance, they 

will have an ice 

cream/hot 

chocolate playtime! 

 

  Class This week’s attendance 

YRA 96.3% Y3B 98.3% 

YRB 90.2% Y4A 93.8% 

Y1A 88.5% Y4B 97.2% 

Y1B 89.7% Y5A 98.9% 

Y2A 95.6% Y5B 92.9% 

Y2B 96.7% Y6A 95.2% 

Y3A 95.5% Y6B 95.5% 

Whole school attendance: 94.76% 

This week’s Superstars 

I would like to say a 

huge well done to all 

this week’s superstars 

– watch out for their special 

certificate given out in 

Assembly!  Our superstars for 

this week are as follows: 

Year Group Superstars 

Reception Hope H and Alex G 

Year 1 Joshua L and Thomas H 

Year 2 Harry B and Tallulah S 

Year 3 Harrison M and William M 

Year 4 Summer M and Ethan N 

Year 5 Ella McC and Darasimi O 

Year 6 Joshua S and Sienna S 

Times Table Rockstars 

 

 

 

 

 

Biggest Increase in Speed  Class 

Evie C Y4B 

Abbie W Y6A 

Dylan S Y5A 

Biggest Earner Y6B 

Georgie G Y6A 

Oscar F Y6B 

Emilie B  

Golden Guitar Winner – Y6B 

This week’s House Tokens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s winner is Warkworth! 

 

 

 

Bamburgh 255 

Hylton 285 

Warkworth 365 

Lumley 205 

Dunstanburgh 345 

Alnwick 225 

 



     
 

 

Well Done Emily, Evie and Emilee 
Huge congratulations to Emily, Emilee and Evie who did a fantastic job dancing at Flamingo 

Land. They did incredibly well and came home with medals and trophies! 

Well done girls! 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Joshua 
A huge congratulations to Joshua who took part in the Newcastle Eagles Foundation, Drive 

Dish Swish competition last week for teams under 10 and 12. The competitors had to do chal-

lenges and were scored on how many baskets they got per team. Everyone worked really 

hard as a team to try to get to the finals that took place between the Newcastle Eagles 

game. Joshua plays for a local team, the Cardinal Hornets and his team were awarded with 

bronze medals in the competition. 

Well done, Joshua! 

 

 


